
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
5/14/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 03630-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 4:26 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: FPL 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 3:49 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: FPL 

John 
Please forward to clerk's office. 20250011 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Damion Green <dgreenl877@cox.net> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 12:27 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please decline the request from FPL to increase any rates. When we voted to allow them the purchase of Gulf 
Power on the ballet was the promise to lower rates and also take utilities underground. Non of this is occurring. 
If FPL needs more money then they can stop advertising for one. We don’t have a choice on a power company 
so why are we paying them to advertise anything? 

Damion Green 
Dgreenl877@cox.net 
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